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T R E A S U R Y  R E C L A M A T IO N S

To A ll Depositoi'y Institutions in the Second Federal 
Reserve District, and Others Concerned:

We have been advised by the Treasury Department that a number of banks 

have been directing their correspondence regarding contested Treasury Reclama­

tions to the wrong address. The correct address is as follows:

Financial Management Service 
Reclamation Branch, Room 700-D 
P. 0 . Box 1849 
Hyattsville, Md. 20788

To ensure the proper handling of these requests, please be sure to direct 

your correspondence to the above address.

John F. Sobala. 
Vice President.
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